
News from the ASD...

News from the ASD
A quick update from the Association of Sound Designers

ABTT meeting
We will be exhibiting from Stand 99 at ABTT this Wednesday and Thursday. Please feel free to
drop by and say hello! Click here for more info.
 
At 1.30pm on Thursday we will be holding an open meeting for members and non-members to
discuss the ASD - what it has done since it launched, what it's planning to do over the coming
months, and to take any questions or suggestions you might have about what we should be
doing. We'll be discussing some new and exciting ideas! This will take place in the Seminar
Room - you don't need to register, just turn up - and will be foillowed by Orbital's seminar "Click
Tracks, Sound Effects, and Control: What are the big shows doing?" at 2.30pm

The Echo issue 4 is online
Issue 4 features a showcase of Matilda The Musical, Sound Design in the 1930s, and a host of
new columns. Click here to read it online

http://www.associationofsounddesigners.com/
http://www.abtttheatreshow.org.uk/indexASD.html
http://www.associationofsounddesigners.com/echoarchive
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